
The Stretton Strollers’ 

Daffodil Run 

Wednesday 13th April 2022 
 

 

On their Gatten Estate, high on the Stiperstones Hills, the Hulton-Harrop family planted 

170,000 daffodil bulbs in Autumn 2015.  These first flowered in Spring 2016 and they have 

provided a stunning annual display ever since.  We have all had daffodils in our gardens for a 

few weeks now, but the Gatten Valley Daffodil Field is a North facing slope at an altitude of 

1100 feet.  This means that they flower later and should give us a good show when we visit on 

April 13th. 

 

Of course, the daffodil is the symbol of the Marie Curie organisation which provides care 

and support for people living with any terminal illness across the UK. Their nurses work night 

and day in people’s homes and their hospices offer specialist care.  The Hulton-Harrups 

would appreciate donations to this charity and an honesty box is provided in the car park. 

 

Itinerary: 

10:00 Meet at Harry Tuffin’s Supermarket, Shrewsbury Road, Craven Arms, SY7 9PY.  If 

you wish to eat a traditional breakfast, you may wish to arrive earlier. 

10:30 PROMPT Start of run. 

11:15 Arrive at Broad Street, Montgomery, SY15 6PH for a comfort and coffee break. 

11:45 Leave Broad Street Montgomery 

12:30 Arrive at Gatten Valley Daffodil Field, OS Grid Ref: SJ394000 

13:15 Depart Gatten Valley Daffodil Field 

13;45 Arrive at The Nag’s Head, Shrewsbury Road, Pontesbury, SY5 0QD for lunch. 

 

This is a non-competitive Social Run and is organised under the latest instructions of the TR 

Register.  It will be necessary to sign the TR Register’s disclaimer before the start of the 

run. 

 

 

Contact: 

Roger Critchley trshrops@gmail.com  01743 790253/07811 260166 

 

mailto:trshrops@gmail.com

